COASTAL QUILTERS GUILD

GENERAL MEETING, JULY 8, 2010

The July 8, 2010 General Meeting of the Coastal Quilters Guild was held at Saint Andrews Presbyterian Church in Goleta.  The meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm by member, Susan Carty.  The meeting was preceded by the annual new member picnic.

Susan revealed the answers to the Name Game.

WELCOME:  Susan welcomed all the members.

ANNOUNCEMENTS:


Julie Mock will be the contact person for the board


Thank you to the Blockheads for hosting the picnic


Thank you to Heather Georgakis for organizing the book sale


Thank you to Darilyn Kisch for organizing the fabric sale


Membership forms are available and due in July to be in the new directory


Thank you for the canned food donations


Guild still collecting pillowcases


Bus trip to Long Beach Quilt Show cancelled.  


Ky Easton has refund checks at the workshop table for those who signed up.

UPCOMING GUILD EVENTS & SIGN UPS:

Suzy Pelovsky displayed a Fleur Rug which will be made at the August workshop with Beth Hawkins.  Norah McMeeking will be the speaker in September and will be demonstrating techniques at the Quilt Show.  Nancy Ota will present her Sashiko workshop in October.
Sue Kadner reported that the board had divided up the President’s responsibilities.  She also introduced an Apron Program and Workshop that she is working on to be held at the GVCC in October.  

COMMITTEE REPORTS:

Quilt Show:  Karen reported the next quilt show committee meeting will be held at her house, on Saturday, July 10 at 10:00 am.  Karen stated presale tickets were available from Liz Turner and encouraged members to buy for family and friends.  Diane Eardley is still taking volunteer signups.  There is an additional need for volunteers to help with “Blanket the Town.”   There are 21 vendors and 24 sellers in the boutique.  Presale of the Quilt Show’s DVD will be available next month.  Karen is putting together a corporate sponsor letter to help underwrite the show.
Community Quilts:  Yolanda Garcia thanked members for their donations.  She also had a thank you note from Fostering Friends and is purchasing backing fabric and batting.

Block of the Month:   Darilyn Kisch announced the winners of the blocks for the month:  Betty Kelley and Kika Hutchings.  Darilyn also explained the block for next month.

The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Priscilla Jacobs

Recording Secretary
